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 ‘An inclusive Christian community building on firm foundations for successful lives.’ 

 
WORLD BOOK DAY  

On Thursday we celebrated World Book Day. We 
started the day with a whole school assembly led by 
Sarah Roberts, an author. With the help of a few  
pupils she read one of her books called  ‘Somebody swallowed 
Stanley.’  

Each year group had the opportunity 
to take part in a variety of workshops 

lead by Sarah.  
Bambos Charalambous,  

SMAB governor/local MP shared in the fun af-
ter our governors meeting. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOTSA EASYFUNDRAISING MESSAGE  
Next time you are shopping online, first please go to:  
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/ and help 
raise money for SMAB and Tottenhall Schools. 
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Dates for your diary:  

• ESOL classes— 
Tuesdays 1.00 p.m. 

 
• Sports Relief events— 

Week beginning 9th 
March 

 
• Year 6 individual 

class photos— 
Wednesday 11th March 

 
• Year 6 Broomfield 

Taster Day—Only for 
pupils attending Broom-
field—Friday 13th 
March 

 
• Years 3, 4 and 5 

school reports go 
home— Friday 20th 
March. (Year 6 and 4C 
reports will go out end of 
summer term). 

 
• Book Fair arriving— 

Wednesday 25th March 
 
• Parent Consultation 

Evening— Thursday 
26th March 

 
• Water Aid non-

uniform—Friday 27th 
March (More infor-
mation to follow) 

 
• Year 3 Easter Produc-

tion—Friday 3rd April 
10.30 a.m. at St Cuth-
bert’s Church. 

 
• End of term—Friday 

3rd April (Back Tuesday 
21st April) 

 
 
Follow us on 
TWITTER@smabschool  
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EASTER RAFFLE   
The Easter raffle will be taking place on Thursday 2nd April. Tickets will 
be on sale shortly at 20 pence per ticket. You can help by donating an 
Easter egg or two for the raffle. All donations will be greatly appreciated.  

Thanking you in advance for your support.  
 
 
 

YEAR 3 EASTER PRODUCTION  
An important date for your diary. Children in Year 3 will be presenting their Easter 
Production on Friday 3rd April at 10.30 a.m. at St. Cuthbert’s Church on Wolves Lane. 
All parents/carers, governors and friends from any year group are welcome to attend. 
We look forward to seeing you there.  
 
 

CONSULTATION EVENING  
Early reminder, Thursday 26th March 3.30 p.m.—8.30 p.m. our consultation evening 
will be held. Letters will be going out shortly with more information. Please make sure 
you return the appointment slip as soon as possible.  

There will also be a Book Fair available during the evening in the hall.  
 
 

TERM TIME HOLIDAYS  
Please do not book holidays or events during school term time as they will not be 
authorised. If you need to take your child out of school for whatever reason during 
term time please collect an absence form from the office.  

 
 
     
 CLASS LATES ATTENDANCES %  
     

 3S 14 94.48  
     

 3T 6 98.21  
     

 3M 11 95  
     

 4I 3 96.9  
     

 4C 8 99.26  
     

 4H 12 92.5  
     

 5A 7 92.96  
     

 5E 8 93.45  
     

 5L 4 99.26  
     

 6B 6 98.75  
     

 6O 5 94.78  
     

 6W 1 96.82  
     

     

 
 
 

NETBALL TEAM   
On Tuesday the net-
ball team played 
against Our Lady of 
Lourdes; despite losing 
their game this week 
(5-1), they played some 
really good netball. 
Collectively as a group,  
they have all come on leaps and bounds since 
the beginning of the year and I am extremely 
proud of their progress. By Miss Bell.  
 
PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE TABLE 
Which class will win the trophies next week? 
 
CONGRATULATIONS to 6W who won the 
punctuality trophy with 1 late and 5L who won 
the attendance trophy with an amazing 
99.26%. 
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